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Monthly Meetings 

AUGUST 22, 2017 

BOOKS THAT HELP 

SEPT 26, 2017 

JAN BORGMAN-CHMC 

GRIEF COUNSELOR 

OCTOBER 24, 2017 

READY FOR THE HOLIDAYS? 

*************************** 

STEERING COMMITTEE 

Co-Leaders: 

Lindsay Bibler 652-7470 

Susan Geisinger 732-0493 

Treasurer Jane & Bruce 

Brumbaugh 377-3487 

Website   Dave Clawson 

Doug Eisele 

Dave Ficks 

Beth Wulker 

Carol Hoobler 

Becky Smith 

GROUP OPPORTUNITIES THIS MONTH 

MEN’S NIGHT OUT, TUESDAY, AUGUST 8TH 

6:30 PM. At the home of  Doug Eisele, 8105 Brill 

Road, in Indian Hill. Please RSVP to Doug by 8/7 at 

(513) 509-3237 or doug@eiselefineart.com with 

what you will bring. 

WOMEN’S COFFEE, SAT AUGUST 19TH,  9 AM 

We will meet at the Panera in Milford on Route 28, 

next to the Starbucks.   This is a casual get 

together.  No agenda.  Just friendship and 

understanding (and Panera goodies).  Call Lindsay 

652-7470 or email lbibler@me.com for questions.  

MONTHLY MEETING, AUGUST 22 7:00 PM 

Our topic is Books That Help.  The Steering 

Committee members have chosen the book that 

helped them the most.  A handout of  brief  book 

summaries will be handed out.  If  you have a book 

to recommend, feel free to bring it. We will also 

have a share circle. 
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I’m beginning to know your children 

From the things I’ve heard you tell, 

From the pictures that you’ve brought here 

I think I know them well. 

Our hurt and sorrow are immense 

I’m not sure where to start. 

Compassion after all is  

Your pain in my heart. 

My thanks to you for listening 

to words wrung from my soul 

WE ARE THE COMPASSIONATE FRIENDS 

THAT’S ALL I NEED TO KNOW. 

NEWS FROM THE CHAPTER 

Hats off  to JOE TREVINO as he retires after 10 years as our 
Treasurer!  We hope to keep seeing his smiling face.  He is a 
valued member of  our chapter.  Welcome Jane and Bruce 
Brumbaugh as our new treasurers.  Thanks for stepping up to 
the plate! 

BROUGHT BACK BY POPULAR DEMAND: OUR HOLIDAY 
SLIDESHOW!  We will start over on making a new slide show.  
Kathy Elliott will take over this job.  Find a picture you want in 
the slide show.  Scan it to Kathy at kwkdesigns@gmail.com or 
bring it to a meeting. We hope to include anyone who has 
attended in the last two years and anyone who was a previous 
member who wishes to attend our holiday remembrance. 

WE DO NOT WALK ALONE.  WE ARE THE COMPASSIONATE  

FRIENDS.  
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